
Comments sought on Kirkwood’s
power plant
Great Basin Unified Air Pollution Control District is seeking
comments regarding Kirkwood Meadows Public Utility District’s
permit for a power plant.

Written comments will be taken until May 7. Send them to the
district office at: 157 Short St., Ste. 6, Bishop, CA 93514.
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